
 
 
 
 
 

 

ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

For immediate release 

 
FOUR ACES POKER ROOM LICENCE REINSTATED 

(MOHAWK TERRITORY OF KAHNAWAKE – November 8, 2011) – The Commission 
confirms that Four Aces Poker Room has made significant progress in addressing and 
resolving the concerns that resulted in the suspension of its Poker Room Licence (see 
Advisory Notice of July 19, 2011).  Accordingly, the Commission has reinstated the Four 
Aces Poker Room’s Poker Room Licence, subject to several conditions.  Until these 
conditions are satisfied, Four Aces Poker Room is not permitted to be open to the public.   

A further Advisory Notice will be posted at such time as Four Aces Poker Room is permitted 
to open its doors to the public. 

About Kahnawake  
 
The Mohawk Territory of Kahnawake is a sovereign jurisdiction located just outside 
Montreal, Quebec, Canada. The Kahnawake Gaming Commission was established in 1996 
and has been continuously licensing and regulating online gaming since July, 1999.  
 
For more information about the Commission, go to: www.gamingcommission.ca.   
 
To contact the Commission, email: info@gamingcommission.ca  
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